
From: Brandi Nelson
To: City Clerk
Subject: Proposed Fire Station
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 3:27:32 PM

To Atkins City Council: Brandi and Troy Nelson are in support of the Fire station that is
proposed for Atkins. We are in full support of the Fire department and it's needs.

Thank you
Brandi Nelson
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